
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 
This week we will host our Fall Book Fair. Students will have an opportunity to preview and 

purchase from a wide variety of titles. We will also have links on our website and social media 

links for you to participate in the book fair virtually. 

 

This week, students will take the district reading benchmarks. These tests will let us know how 

our students are doing and help us ensure that our instructional planning is on track. 

 

Students who sold at least 6 items in our fundraiser will get to participate in a mega party this 

coming Thursday. 

 
Girls soccer and boys volleyball will play Monday at Mendenhall and Thursday at home vs 

Eastern. The football team will play at home on Wednesday against Northwest. Our wonderful 

cheerleading squad performs at each of our football games.      

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


